
Offered all morning in room 115. 

Offered during second service following worship 

(11:30 AM). Children age 3 through Kindergarten check-in at the nursery 

desk and meet in room 127. 

Wed. | Jan 13 | 6:30 -8 PM 

Wed. | Jan 13 | 6:30 -8 PM  

 
Wed. | Jan 13 | 6:30 -8 PM | Room 127 

Sun.| Jan. 10 | 8 -9:30 PM | Room 128 

| March 11 -14 | Signup information at the Welcome Desk 

Thurs. | Jan. 14 | 1018 N. 1st St. 

 

Wed. | Jan. 13 | 6:30 PM | Church Library 

 

Call Pastor Brad (402) 643-2316 for more information. 

See insert for details. 

The second Monday of each month in the Church Library. 

Jan. 4 | 7:30 PM | Fellowship Hall 

Signup details coming mid-January. 

Contact Dawn Navis (402) 641-1808 

Gary Bales (402) 417-8571 

Tuesdays | 6:30 PM | Room 113 

Thursday | Jan. 7th | 7 PM | Church Gym 

 

 



We are excited to have you worship with us today! Take a  
moment to fill out a yellow visitor card in the seatback pocket in front  

of you and return it to the Welcome Center to receive a gift! 
8:30 AM & 11 AM 

11 AM on Facebook Live or live.hillcrestefc.org 

See the left-hand flap of your bulletin for more information on Sunday 
morning classes. Classes resumed this morning at 9:45 AM with the 

exception of the Newcomers class which will begin next Sunday, January 
10th. Nursery for 0-2 is available during classes. 

Children will be dismissed for Childrenõs Church from second service 
(around 11:30 AM) following worship each Sunday. Age three through 
kindergarten meet in the nursery playroom. First through Fifth graders 

meet in room 127. 

Menõs Basketball returns to Thursdays at 7 PM beginning January 7th. 
Contact Jonah Sander with questions at 402-643-7930. 

 

Returning next Sunday, January 10th at 6:30 PM in Room 128. 

Sow, Grow, GO, Inside Out, High School Small Groups, and Adult 
Bible Study return on Wednesday, January 13th at 6:30 PM! Contact 

the church office at 402-643-2316 if you would like more information 
on our weekly programming for kids and adults.  

 
We are going to have a great time growing in our faith, building  

memories together, and shredding the slopes at Snowy Range Ski Area! 

We are looking forward to having a fun and 
safe ski trip this spring! Call Pastor Zach with questions 763-325-7508. 

Membership applications are hanging on the wall of the church office. 
Once you've turned 

in your application the Elder board will set up a time for an interview. 
Following the interview, the Elders will make their recommendations for 
membership to the congregation who will then vote at the Annual Meet-

ing on Sunday, January 31st at 12:30 PM.  

Preschool Room 116 3rd - 5th Grade   Room 113  

Kindergarten Room 117    6th - 8th Grade   Room 127      

1st - 2nd Grade Room 112    9th - 12th Grade   Room 128  

 offered all morning in room 115. 

We are collecting Stove Top Stuffing for the BVCA food pantry during 

the month of December. Please leave donations in the red and white 

bin in the foyer just outside the office.   

Assistive hearing devices are available at the sound booth on the north  

side of the sanctuary upon request. 

The lost and found is kept in the cabinet outside the coat room and is 

cleaned out quarterly. Items left after March 6th will be donated.A class led by Pastor Curt for anyone whoõd like to learn about what we 
believe as an Evangelical Free Church and who we are at Hillcrest. 

Aaron Noler is leading a study on the importance of prayer both  
personally and corporately. In this class we will spend time looking at 

prayer as both a gift and a command, combing the Bible for examples, 
insight, and instruction. We will also engage in corporate prayer as part 

of the session each week.  

Arlyn Hanseling will be leading a study on 1st & 2nd Peter. We will be 
looking at advice for dealing with suffering and persecution, our attitude 
toward government, and directions for husbands and wives. We will also 

be talking about our salvation and inheritance as believers.  
 

A chronological framework for Biblical history and how you fit into 
God's grand scheme! This class is for women only and will run  

throughout this school year (Sept. - May). Please text Susanne Taylor at 
(402) 276-2730 if planning to attend. 

Pastor Brad will continue our Bible Studies for Life series ñ in which we  
will examine key Psalms in When Emotions Rise, learning to convey  
our emotions in healthy, Christ-honoring ways, and identify several  
practices that help us grow to become more like Jesus in Spiritual  

disciplines. Class offered in-person and via Zoom. Participant guides 
available - $5 each (not required). Request your copy by emailing  

pastorbrad@hillcrestefc.org. 

$771,123.56  

 $728,375.58  

$133,764.78  


